SRI SANKARA ARTS & SCIENCE COLLEGE

(AUTONOMOUS)

ENATHUR, KANCHIPURAM – 631 561

Minutes of the Internal Self-Evaluation Committee Meeting

held on 20.9.17 at 10.00am

Dr.N.Rangarajan, IQAC Coordinator and Convenor of the committee welcomed the Chairman and the members of the internal self-evaluation committee. HODs presented the internal self-evaluation reports of the departments for the academic year 2016-17.

Dr.K.R.Venkatesan, Principal and Chairman of the committee insisted that Ph.D. course should be introduced in the Departments. He suggested that field visits to important companies, hospitals and laboratories can be arranged. More books related to research can be purchased for library.

Dr.N.Rangarajan, Convenor of the committee suggested that the resource persons from prestigious institutions should be invited to deliver lectures under forum activities. He insisted to increase the number of computers in the library.

Dr.B.Ramesh, Dean, Academics and member of the committee informed that the project work can be introduced in the UG programmes. He suggested that android programming and network concepts can be offered as certificate courses in Computer Science department.

Dr.S.Sivakumar, member of the committee suggested that the pass percentage should be improved in the departments.

The meeting was concluded at 2.00pm with the vote of thanks by Dr.B.Ramesh, Dean, Academics and member of the committee.

Members Present

Dr.K.R.Venkatesan, Principal and Chairman of the committee

Dr.S.Sivakumar, Member of the committee Current 2019



Dr.B.Ramesh,

Dean, Academics and member of the committee

- NL

Dr.N.Rangarajan,

1QAC Coordinator and Convenor of the committee